Parsons, Susan

From: Ufp <jeff@urbanforestpro.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 12:44 PM
To: Parsons, Susan

Subject: Confirm speaking.

Thanks

Hi again, Susan
I want to speak on behalf of the need for the new tree code to City Council on Wed, 4/16. 1 need our
second slot needs to have a name associated with it ..that name would be Jeff Moore with urban forest pro.

To confirm that i will be speaking.

Jeff 5033136413



Request of Jeff Moore to address Council regarding the need for the new tree code
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